From: Sheila Hollyoake <mouseriv@gmail.com>

Sent: February 11, 2021 11:26 AM
To: +WPG139 - TRC (MR)
Subject: TRC 12-079

RE: TRC 12-079 Hogs is Beautiful Expansion.
We are the closest residence to said operation:
The Souris River Colony are very good operators and neighbours.

We have agreed to provide access to our land to accommodate manure disposal for the expansion.
K. Wayne Williams, Box 1330, Souris, MB ROK 2C0 204-483-3010



